

Headteacher Ranjit Berdesha BSc (Hons)

> Heston Road Heston Hounslow TW5 0QR

**T:** 020 8572 1931 **E:** info@hestoncs.org

Thursday, 17 January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

## Sixth Form Parents' Evening on Thursday 7th February 2019

The Sixth Form Parents' Evening will take place on **Thursday**, **7**<sup>th</sup> **February** from 16:00 to 19:00 in the Main School Hall.

Your attendance is crucial, as teachers will be discussing the Spring Mock Examinations and Assessments. You will have the opportunity to meet each subject teacher to discuss your child's current performance, and be provided with valuable information and strategies to support your child in achieving the best grades in their A Level studies.

Given the significant importance of the evening, I would also request that your child attends with you in full school uniform. The session will end <u>promptly</u> at 19:00. Please arrive with sufficient time for all the necessary discussions to be completed.

I look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully

Ms I Hall

**Director of Sixth Form**